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Mr. Petr Krol, CRC Chair opened the meeting and welcomed the participants at 
the first in person meeting. A presentation was shared about the Olympic 
Solidarity project, the members were informed about the chosen athletes 
which decision was made in conjunction with the Continental Federations. 

The Chairman asked the experts present during the meeting to give 
information about their presentations for the Coaching Seminar. The new 
changes in the TCCR in force of 5th December 2022 will be added tot he 
presentation. 

As it was discussed earlier the 100$ might be too high for the Coaching 
Licence, funding might be available from IWF Development Program. The pilot 
will be in Europe in 2023 the Legal Commission is not complete yet, 
consultation needs to be done with them. The licence shall be expanded for 
other people also, not only from weightlifting. For this fee should be paid 
which can mean revenue for IWF. 

Changes need to be done from the beginning therefore the children are the 
basic step. The aim would be to set up some guidelines for young lifters. To 
change the parents’ negative way of thinking about weightlifting. The CRC is 
responsible to teach coaches how to work with kids. 

The proposal of French Federation about the summer training camp in 2023 
was welcomed. The dates will be finalized after the IWF Calendar is 
announced. Continuous discussions with 2024 Paris OC are taken place. ZKC 
the sole supplier has to provide some equipment already for the Test Event, 
maybe this equipment can be used also for the training camp.  

 

 


